
MEPs' report underlines role of public pensions
 Europe 

A report agreed in the European Parliament earlier this month emphasises that "the 
key priority of public policy should not be to subsidise third-pillar schemes, but to 
make certain that everyone is adequately protected within a well-functioning and 
sustainable first pillar". The report also stresses the need to increase the 
employment rate and to gradually introduce measures to ensure sustainable 
systems. Rather than a call to increase retirement ages, the report focuses more on 
bringing actual retirement in line with existing retirement ages.
Read more at > European Parliament
And the text at > EP

epsucob
2013 May epsucob@NEWS 08

Printer-friendly version

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2013-may-epsucobnews-08/meps-report-underlines-role-public-pensions
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2013-may-epsucobnews-08/meps-report-underlines-role-public-pensions
https://www.epsu.org/countries/europe
http://www.europarl.europa.eu/news/en/pressroom/content/20130520IPR08588/html/Public-pensions-must-ensure-decent-living-standards-MEPs-say
http://www.europarl.europa.eu/sides/getDoc.do?pubRef=-//EP//TEXT+TA+P7-TA-2013-0204+0+DOC+XML+V0//EN&language=EN
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2013-may-epsucobnews-08
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/2753

